
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
2025-011 

 
KITSAP COUNTY AUTO BODY REPAIR SERVICES 

 
Response Deadline: Thursday March 20, 2025 @ 2:00 PM 

Kitsap County is issuing this Request for Proposals (RFP) to obtain proposals from 
qualified vendors for as needed autobody repair services. The County currently has over 

300 vehicles in their fleet. The County intends to enter into multiple contracts with 
different vendors at strategic points within the County to create a roster of services. This 

agreement will be for a three (3) period. At the option of the County, the agreements 
may be extended for an additional one‐year periods. 

 
Complete [RFP] information can be found online at 

https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or purchasing@kitsap.gov 
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